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TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN




This is to certify that Mr. / Ms. MD TABREZ has done his / her
internship in Website Annotation at Digiyoda Media Private Limited,

from 1st September 2021 to 29th November 2021.

He / She has worked on a project titled “ Website Annotation for AI”.
This project was aimed to weed out fake websites from social media

using Artificial Intelligence and Machine Learning. As part of the
project, he / she has annotated websites based on the quality briefs

and guidelines.

During his / her internship, he / she has demonstrated his / her skills
with self-motivation to learn new skills. His / Her performance

exceeded our expectations and he / she was able to complete the
project on time.

We wish him / her all the best for his / her upcoming career.




Digiyoda Media Private Limited

Thirupathi Rao Pulluri
Project Manager


